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Dear to All:

We regret to inform you that we are postponing to a later date the international conference-
workshop entitled “Promoting Lifelong Learning in ASEAN Educational Institutions: Applied
Sciences, Arts, Sodial Sciences and Community Development.” which was supposed be held from
July 19-21, 2018 at the National institute for Mathematics and Science (NISMED), for the 1= day and
for the second day onward of the conference will be at the Benitez Theater, College of Education,
University of the Philippines, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines.

After a series of deliberations, the GFF Board decided to reschedule the event because of the
national security situation of the country & the signs of the big one earth quake coming in the
Philippines. We have been preparing for this event since early this year but it is just unfortunate that
our discussions that we needed in order to push through with the event.

With this, rest assured that we will inform you of the new schedule as soon as possible.

We did attempt to come up with an alternative date but we thought that this would be too
impractical at such short notice. In connection with the call for papers, we extended the dates of
acceptance of abstract and for others who are interested to participate. Rest assured that we will
inform you of the new schedule as soon as possible.

Therefore, on behalf of the GFF Board, | would like to apologize for the postponement, especially to
those who have already made travel and accommodation plans. Unfortunately, there were
circumstances which were beyond our control but we are now preparing for an even better
international conference in terms of schedule, venue and attendance. We sincerely hope that you
can still join us then.

For ali paper presenter and paid participants who have confirmed their participation to our
secretariat through email and through text will be notified by regarding your decision to refund or
advance payment for new schedule. Please email/advise us for your decision.

Again, our deepest apologies and we hope you understand the action we have taken and we also
hope that this unfortunate turn of events would not diminish your support to the GFF activities.
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if you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Annie C. Dematera at {632) 0999-
4577915/0937-3718344 or {(632) 2616741.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

VIRG.... .Y.......ANO, Ph.D.

Professor and Chair, Division of Curriculum and Instruction {DCI)
College of Education, University of the Philippines-Diliman {COE-UPD)
Conference Director, Guro Formation Forum




